Memo

To:

Monira Kayhan, Assistant Manager Training and Development

From:

George Dawson, Manager Health Protection

Cc:

Date:

October 1, 2002

Re:

Basics.fst – Food Safety Training

Thank you for the opportunity to review the course outline that you present to your clients. I found it very compatible with the certification training that we offer through our food safety initiatives.

If any food handler presented a certificate stating that they had successfully completed your course, they would be accepted as a certified food handler. We recognize the certificates issued by all other Health Units and recognized educational institutions.

If someone in our area was to take your course at this time we could not guarantee that we would be able to facilitate his examination. We are however investigating a challenge exam scenario that would see anyone who wishes to take the exam as presented by our office. There would likely be a cost related to taking the exam. When this option arises your clients would be welcome to do so.

I am returning to you the CD ROM and teachers guide as you have requested. If you have any further questions please contact me.

George Dawson